
 

 

BOARD OF ADJUSTMENT MEETING CANCELLED 

 

CITY OF FORT LAUDERDALE 

Development Services Department 

700 NW 19th Avenue 

Fort Lauderdale Florida 33311 

 

Please be advised that the Board of Adjustment meeting scheduled for 

Tuesday, October 8, 2024, at 6:00 P.M. has been cancelled pursuant to 

Sections 47-33.6. A of the Fort Lauderdale, Unified Land Development 

Regulations (“ULDR”) . The board regularly meets on the second 

Wednesday of each month as required by the ULDR.  The next board 

meeting will be held on Wednesday, November 13, 2024, at 6:00 P.M. 

The City of Fort Lauderdale maintains a Website for the Board of 

Adjustment Meeting Agendas, Minutes and Results: 

https://www.fortlauderdale.gov/government/departments-a-h/city-clerk-s-

office/advisory-boards-committees-authorities-agendas-and-minutes/board-

of-adjustment  

If you have any questions, please contact Chakila Crawford-Williams, 

Senior Administrative Assistant to the Board of Adjustment at 954-828-6506 

or Karen Ceballo, Administrative Assistant to the Board of Adjustment at 

954-828-4010.  

Thank you, 

 

 Mohammed Malik, Zoning Administrator 
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